
Returning Students 
 
Each year parents must re-enroll children for the coming school year. Since 
acceptance for the next year is not automatic, at the discretion of the pastor and 
principal, the school reserves the right to accept or reject re-enrollment. Such 
decisions are based on the student readiness for advancement, parental cooperation, 
student deportment, available educational opportunity, and space availability.  A 
non-refundable deposit to hold the student’s place in the school is required. No 
student will be considered registered until the deposit and previous year's tuition 
have been paid in full, a signed financial contract has been received, and registration 
and enrollment in auto-pay with FACTS has been completed. Under no 
circumstances will the deposit be refunded. 

 
Admissions 

 
St. John Vianney School (SJV) does not discriminate on the basis of race, sex, 
national origin, age, or physical handicap.  It is our policy to operate within our State 
and Federal law and accept children with disabilities within reasonable boundaries 
by considering whether the acceptance would result in undue hardship to the school 
or child.   

 
New Students 

 
Applications for new students are available in December of each year.  They  may 
be obtained from the school office between 7:30am and 3:30pm Monday through 
Friday or downloaded from our school website at sjvkailua.org. The principal will 
interview parents of all new applicants. New students applying for kindergarten are 
given a kindergarten readiness evaluation once the completed application has been 
received. 
 


